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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Thursday, February 02, 2012 10:58 AM

To: Kevin Bloom

Ce: Cindy Miller; Shawna Senko

Subject: 110013-TP - Declassification of Confidential Documents

Per this e-mail. the Clerk’s Office will declassify confidential documents 09067-11,
02115-11. and 09119-11 and place them in the public docket file.

The confidential documents in Docket 110013-TP will be retained at the Commission
until further instructions from staff.

Thank you.

Marguerite H. Mclean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

850-413-6824

From: Kevin Bloom

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 9:00 AM
To: Marguerite McLean

Subject: 110013

As of noon today, documents 09067-11 (Hamilon), 09115-11 (Sprint) and 09119-11 (AT&T) need no
longer be kept as confidential. The pricing information contained in the documents will be included in a
recommendation that will be a public record. | am advised these documents and all others should be
retained until the period for protesting the award of the contract has expired. We will prepare a
memorandum for return of all documents when the protest period has expired.
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